
COUNTY OF MENDOCINO

Board of Supervisors
501 Low Gap Rd. Room 1010 williamst@mendocinocounty.org Cell: (707) 937-3500
Ukiah, CA 95482 www.mendocinocounty.org Fax: (707) 463-5649

December 10, 2023

The Honorable Lee Finney, Chair
The Honorable Paul Katzeff, Vice-Chair
The Honorable Susan Savage, Secretary
The Honorable Sara Spring, Treasurer
The Honorable Paul Garza, Jr., Member
Mendocino Coast Health Care District

Subject: Regional Government Services Authority reference check

Chair Finney and Members of the Board of Directors,

During my tenure as a Supervisor for Mendocino County, I have had the opportunity to
observe Regional Government Services Authority on two occasions. Most notably, in recent
months, they have provided extensive assistance with our financial systems. I regard them
as a well-managed organization, characterized by self-awareness and integrity. They deliver
expert-level performance without the profit motive that typically drives private consultants.

Should you decide to procure services from Regional Government Services, I am confident
that their work product will improve district credibility.

The “Management Services Agreement Report” linked here (starting on page 21) highlights
the broad scope of services provided to other public agencies:

https://www.rgsjpa.org/wp-content/uploads/2015/09/RGS-EC-Meeting-Packet-2023-05-18-A
DA.pdf

Sincerely,

Ted Williams, 5th District Supervisor
Mendocino County Board of Supervisors

https://www.rgsjpa.org/wp-content/uploads/2015/09/RGS-EC-Meeting-Packet-2023-05-18-ADA.pdf
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